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11/19/03
Dear Myra,

Thanks for the message and agenda. As we spoke about the other day, we will
be needing some justification for the short term production level requested
for the new BSW, meaning we need you to provide some actual production data
for the existing BSW that will justify the 2300 TPD request as a replacement
emissions unit: like-and-kind type, with no increase in production. 1If the
request does turn out to be an increase in production, then there would be
no entitlement for a PCP exemption. Look forward to your visit. Call me if
there are any changes. Take care.

Bruce

————— Original Message-----

From: Carpenter, Myra J. [mailto:MJCARPEN@GAPAC.COM]

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2003 10:35 AM

To: Mitchell, Bruce; Felton-Smith, Rita

Ce: Matchett, Scott D.; Wyles, Tammy R.; Jernigan, William M.; Jamro, Edward
S.

Subject: Agenda

<<AgendaNov212003.doc>>

After talking with the GP folks we decided that we had a few miscellaneous
permitting issues that we would like to discuss with the Department on
Friday even though our original reason has become moot. Attached is the
proposed agenda. Please feel free to modify the agenda for items the
Department would like to cover as well.

Sincerely,

Myra Carpenter

Environmental Superintendent
Georgia-Pacific Corp., Palatka Operations
(386) 329-0918




11/13/03
Lee,

Thanks for the update on the extension issue. I'll make a note on the Q & A
document. Take care.

Bruce

----- Original Message-----

From: Page.Lee@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Page.Lee®epamail.epa.gov])
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2003 2:24 PM

To: Mitchell, Bruce

Subject: Q & A's for P & P 2

Bruce: Not too long ago I faxed you some ¢ & A's I have that have to do
with the bubble concept in the Pulp & Paper MACT II.

In one of the answers to a question it states that only EPA can approve
compliance extensions - This is not correct - I had forgotten that this
was in the Q@ & A's. The permitting authorities have the authority to
approve compliance extensions for all MACTs.




